
F1 Summer Newsletter 

Tapestry

Thank you for sending your 
photos  of your pets on 
Tapestry, the children loved 
sharing these.

If you have not yet signed up 
for a Tapestry account please 
speak to your child’s key 
worker. 

Plant donations 

You may have noticed we are 
working on our raised beds. 
We have planted some lettuce, 

beetroot, potatoes and 
sunflowers. If you have any 
bedding plants or herbs to 
donate this would be much 

appreciated.

Let’s Talk

Our talking tip: Join your child in pretend 
play. Let them take the lead. This will help 
their language and creativity. Talk about 
what they are saying and doing rather than 
asking lots of questions. Your commentary 
helps their language skills and shows you are 
listening and interested. Remember we have 
access to our Family Support Worker; Mrs 
Hillier. You can contact for further support. 
chillier@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk

Or there are more tips on: Ages and Stages (ican.org.uk)

We have been amazed this week by our 
Little Cubs. We have given so many High 5 
stickers for displaying our School Values. 
So much Creativity and Respect in 
particular.

If you have any concerns or questions 
please feel free to have a chat with your 
child’s key worker after the session. You 
are also welcome to send an email:

rhart@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk (Teacher 
and F1 Lead)

elocke@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk (F1 Teacher)

Baking 

For the next half term 
we have planned a 
number of baking 
sessions. We will be 

asking for a 
contribution of £2.50 
to cover the cost of 

ingredients. 

mailto:chillier@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk
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Our Theme

Our until of learning this half term is “Can a 
Caterpillar Fly?

We will be exploring a range of minibeasts, learning 
about their life cycles and even caring for our very 
own caterpillars. 

This half term we will be developing our Bug Hotel at 
Forest School. If you have any suitable additions for 
this or are able to help in any way please get in touch. 

Our books for this theme include The Very Hungry 
Caterpillar and Yucky Worms. 

Dates for diary

WB 23rd May 

Queens Jubilee 

Celebrations.

Thursday 26th May 

Cake donations.

30th May – 3rd June

Half Term 

Thursday 16th June

Visitor from Inspire! 

Thursday 30th June

Sports Day

Tuesday 5th July and 

Thursday 7th July

Parents Evening. For 

those staying in F1

Thursday 21st July

Last day of school

Summer Term

At the end of school year 
those Little Cubs who are 
moving into F2 will 
receive a report (via 
Tapestry)

Little Cubs who are 
remaining with us are 
offered a Parents Evening. 
This will be on Tuesday 
5th July or Thursday 7th

July. Booking information 
will be available closer to 
the event.


